
Service Learning Scholars Program 
Application 2015-2016 

 
The Service Learning (SL) Scholars Program is for instructors who are new to service 
learning. Participants attend a 2-day workshop (December 1 and 2, 2015) and are 
expected to attend a follow-up meeting in Spring Quarter. Instructors are also asked to 
submit a syllabus from their newly developed (or revised) service learning course after 
teaching the course at least once.   
 
Appointed faculty (including Tenure Track, Teaching, Clinical, and Visiting Faculty) are 
eligible to receive: 
 

• $750 for attending the 2-day workshop 
• $125 for attending the follow-up meeting in Spring Quarter 
• $125 for submitting a syllabus for a newly developed (or revised) service learning 

course after teaching the course at least once 
 

We anticipate having a limited number of spots for instructors who are Postdoctoral 
Fellows, Graduate Student PhD candidates, or Adjunct Faculty; unfortunately, these 
instructors are not eligible to receive stipends.  
 
Name: 

Banner ID: 

Campus Address: 

Campus Phone: 

Email: 

Department/School/Center: 

Academic Rank (please specify faculty line, if applicable): 

Questions:  
1.) Why are you interested in participating in the Service Learning Scholars program? (up 

to 250 words) 
 

2.) If you have previous experience with community-engaged/service learning (either 
teaching courses or attending trainings), please briefly describe. (up to 250 words) 

 
3.) Please confirm: 

 
____ I commit to attending the 2-day training on December 1 and 2, 2015.  
 
____ I commit to attending a follow-up group in Spring quarter (dates/times TBA). 
 



____ I commit to developing and submitting a service learning syllabus.  
 
____ If you are a graduate student, postdoctoral fellow, or Adjunct faculty: I am a PhD 

candidate, Postdoctoral Fellow, or Adjunct Faculty who is currently teaching or will 
teach a university course within the next year. 

 
Applications are due by Tuesday November 10, 2015 at noon.  Please submit completed 
proposals electronically to ccesl@du.edu with SERVICE LEARNING SCHOLARS in the 
subject line. CCESL confirms application receipt by email. If you do not receive an 
email confirmation of application receipt within 2 business days, please contact 
ccesl@du.edu.  
 
Please direct questions to Cara DiEnno, at cara.dienno@du.edu.  
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